
 

Dear third, fourth, and fifth grade parents:  

Have you ever wondered how you can best support your student as a reader at home?  Are 
you curious if your student is reading a “just right” book?  Are you looking for strategies for 
how to help your reluctant reader?  Do you want tips for how to have more in-depth 
conversations about books with your child?  Then do we have some news for you! 

The third-grade team will be presenting a Reading Night on Thursday, September 20, from 
6:00-7:00 p.m.  Our upper grades at Bright have recently adopted the Reading Workshop 
model — a popular, research-based reading curriculum — and we are offering a parent 
workshop to discuss the components of the program.  After the general information session, 
there also will be three breakout group sessions offered on: 

a. Supporting your reluctant reader 

b. Growing your reader through book talks 

c. Developing comprehension strategies 

Child care will be available for any families attending Reading Night.  We highly recommend 
that parents attend because the Reading Workshop model is very different from traditional 
reading curricula.  We also will be sharing lots of tips, tricks, and strategies to help you 
support your reader in and outside the classroom.  If you plan to attend, please go to the 
Sign-Up Genius link below and choose a breakout session:   

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b0b49ada72ba4fb6-parent 

We hope to see there! 
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